
External Examiner Opportunity

 

MSc Prosthetics and Orthotics, Keele University

 

Keele University is looking for an External Examiner for our MSc Prosthetics

and Orthotics.

 

This appointment will begin in January 2026 and will be for a total of four

years.

 

Please see the webpages below for more details:

 

MSc in Prosthetics & Orthotics Programme

Information for external examiners

 

If you think you might be interested and eligible, please send your CV to 

Dr Desiree O'Leary at d.s.o'leary@keele.ac.uk by 15th August 2025.

 

For further information, please contact:

 

Dr Desiree O'Leary – d.s.o'leary@keele.ac.uk

Sarah Booth – s.booth2@keele.ac.uk

 

We particularly encourage applications from members of Black, Asian and

Minority ethnic groups, as they are currently underrepresented among

external examiners.
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